
From: websitecommittee@thebluemountains.ca <websitecommittee@thebluemountains.ca>  
Sent: Sunday, May 23, 2021 10:32 AM 
To: Town Clerk <townclerk@thebluemountains.ca> 
Subject: Contact Form from Alison Carey 

Name: Alison Carey 

Email:  

Phone:  

Message: 
I want to register my concern about a serious safety hazard in the town. I live on Beaver St. S. and we 
have had years of speeding vehicles using the road as a bypass from the south edge of town to Hwy. 26. 
There are no stop signs on Beaver St. to slow drivers down and despite a posted limit of 40kph, repeated 
calls to the local OPP detachment have fallen on deaf ears. To add to this, there are no sidewalks on 
Beaver St. once you are north of Alice St. and there is a blind hill. People walking on the side of the road 
are at risk of being hit by speeding vehicles. Lastly, we are on a school bus route where young children 
are getting on and off the bus during the school year. I would like to see effective speed controls put in 
place on Beaver St. as soon as possible - either speed bumps, or stop signs on Beaver St. at Alice St. 
Please get back to me at your earliest convenience on how this issue can be addressed. Thank you. 
Alison Carey 

Attachments:  

--  
 
Alison 
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